

STATE CAPITOL
P.O. BOX 30014
LANSING, MI 48909-7514
PHONE: (517) 373-0847
FAX: (517) 373-7538
TOLL-FREE: (855) 775-1515

E-MAIL: georgetdarany@house.mi.gov

MICHIGAN HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

GEORGE T. DARANY

STATE REPRESENTATIVE 15TH DISTRICT

December 4, 2014

COMMITTEES:

HEALTH POLICY
MINORITY VICE CHAIR

MILITARY AND

VETERANS AFFAIRS

Dear Friends:

It is my pleasure to offer my best wishes as the American Human Rights Council (AHRC) gathers for their Meet and Greet Reception.

As the State Representative from Dearborn, I appreciate the work of the AHRC to promote, protect and advance human rights in our community and across the nation. The advocacy services offered by the AHRC are certainly a useful resource dedicated to defending the rights of countless individuals. These efforts demonstrate a strong commitment to those they serve.

Again, I am pleased to offer my best wishes to the AHRC for a memorable evening and for all of their future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Slenge T. Dalany

Representative George T. Darany Michigan House of Representatives

15th District - Dearborn